
Mesa  Water  District  working
to restore water service in
several locations
Mesa Water District crews are working Wednesday Aug. 30 to
repair several water main breaks that caused loss of water
service in areas throughout the city.

The first main break happened on Tuesday evening at Costa Mesa
Street and Orange Ave, Costa Mesa: Water service was restored
by 10 p.m. and crews were still cleaning up on Wednesday.

On Mendoza Street, affected residents have been notified of a
water main break and crews are working on restoring service.
Mendoza is anticipated to have restored service by 3 p.m.
Wednesday.

On Airport Loop reports are that water service is off for two
commercial buildings. Mesa Water District staff is talking to
customers there and crews are on site assessing.

https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/mesa-water-district-working-to-restore-water-service-in-several-locations/
https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/mesa-water-district-working-to-restore-water-service-in-several-locations/
https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/mesa-water-district-working-to-restore-water-service-in-several-locations/
http://cityofcostamesanews.com/wp-content/uploads/2017/08/3198-Airway.jpg


Water service is on along Meyer Place but will be turned off
to make repairs Wednesday. Mesa Water will notify school and
residents.

For more information please visit the Mesa Water District
website here.
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